
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 
following information from your Trading Standards department.    Please answer the 
following questions. 

1. Do you have a Trading Standards team/department? 
 
2. How many seizures of nicotine pouches has your 

Trading Standards team made in the 12 months to 
February 2025? 

 
3. How many seizures of nicotine pouches has your 

Trading Standards team made in the 12 months to 
February 2024? 

 
4. How many seizures of nicotine pouches has your 

Trading Standards team made in the 12 months to 
February 2023? 
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